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Senate Bill 85-1 

I support a greatly enhanced bill to prohibit large factory farms in Oregon.  With the 

knowledge of how migration from the southwest and other areas of the US is going to 

affect Oregon, I think it is vital to have a sound policy on the kind of farming we want 

to have for the future.  We know in the Willamette Valley that small farms are great 

contributors to a healthy Oregon.  We want to see that continue and be expanded 

across the state. 
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Corvallis 

 


